
WTGL, Leesburg, FL (Fac. Id. 9881) 

Renewal Application  

Biennial Ownership Report 

 

WTGL filed three ownership reports during the license term on September 6, 2014, December 

18, 2017 and December 5, 2019 respectively.  An ownership report was not filed in 2016 

because the members of the board of directors and their voting control remained unchanged from 

the 2014 ownership report, and the most recent, complete and accurate ownership report was 

already in the public file.   


